
     

  

 

 

We loved having Grandfriends  

share a morning with us.  We 

measured feathers, traced 

handprints, read, sang, and 

went to Music together.  It 

was a very special day!  

Look at What We are Learning!  
The Ladybug Room 

March Newsletter 

Mrs. Lithio and Mrs. Umbrasas 

 

 

 

 

Spring has given us wonderful opportunities to learn 

about the world around us through our Nature Project. 

We’ve been studying birds that we see at our feeder 

and learning to draw and paint them for our Art Show. 

The children were scientists as 

they dissected a daffodil to 

examine and count petals parts 

like petals and stamens, as well 

as examine the roots and bulbs.  

We also examined bird skulls, 

feathers and footprints! 

We sang songs for Jesus 

and our families in church, 

then we enjoyed showing 

our birds and class mural 

at the Art Show 

afterwards.  

 

We loved celebrating Easter! We 

know that Jesus died for us and 

lives because he’s stronger than 

death.  God loves us SO much!  


